
 
 
 
 
    

    
 

 Wykeham Place, Glenfield, North Shore City 
    Phone 09 481 0365      

Email: office@marlboroughprimary.school.nz     www.marlboroughprimary.school.nz  
 
 

March 5, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

Welcome back to school on Monday 8th March. School is open for everyone with extra 

care for students and adults. All our students when at school will be reminded about 

hygiene, hand washing and hygiene, cough and sneezing etiquette  and also about 

remaining distant from each other (breath space) not breathing on each other. Sanitizing 

their hands on entry to classrooms. 

DRINK BOTTLES 

Please ensure your child has a named drink bottle at school as not everyone can use the 

fountains correctly and germs will spread. Once empty the drink bottle can be refilled if 

needed. 

QR CODES AND CONTACT TRACING 

We have QR code posters at all gates so you can record where you have been, to safe guard our 

staff and students we ask that you drop off and collect your child from their normal gate (as used in the 

past). If you need to enter the school site you will need to QR code and physically sign in at the office 

in our visitor log for our contact tracing records. 

FEELING UNWELL 

If your child is ill please keep them home, if anyone becomes ill at school we will be sending them 

home. Please keep your phone handy- just in case we need you to collect them urgently from 

sickbay. 

If anyone in your family have COVID-like symptoms and are advised to get tested. Then until the 

results are through, then they must self-isolate. If you need to self -isolate or child is vulnerable 

to illness then distance learning is available. 

SWIMMING 

The pool will be open from Monday and we can resume swimming- come with your named 

togs and towel. 

Finally, welcome back we look forward to seeing you all on Monday.  

 

Sue Buckley 

Principal 

Together in Learning 


